
We want to help you 
determine if you can get  
your high-cost medications 
for NO COST!
Your employer has asked the ImpaxRx Medication 
Under ManagementTM program to help you do that.

If you or other family members have been prescribed  
and taking any of the High-Cost medications  
that ImpaxRx has programs for an ImpaxRx  
Prescription Advocate will be reaching  
out to you directly to determine if you  
will qualify to receive your high-cost  
medication at NO COST to you.

A few examples of high-cost drugs are  
Enbrel, Harvoni, Humira, Stelara.

Timely participation with ImpaxRx is  
required to receive these prescribed  
high-cost medications without interruption.  
If you are contacted by ImpaxRx, please  
do not hesitate to work with the  
Prescription Advocate to help you  
determine if your high-cost drug is  
available at no cost to you.

If you have questions,  
please contact ImpaxRX  

at 844-467-2979, option 1.


